
February 2025, Alternate DCMC Report 

 

Hello everyone, I’m sorry I can’t attend tonight, I am currently on vacation with my family, 
celebrating the gifts of sobriety. Turns out I picked a busy week to take vacation in terms of the 
number of events on the AA calendar.  This week I unfortunately had to miss my first Suffolk 
Unity Breakfast since coming into AA, the NERAASA Assembly, and now our county meeting. I 
am sure all events went off without a hitch and I look forward to hearing about them all when I 
return. 

Anyway, In January I attended the SENY Area meeting and was able to listen to a very 
informative talk on Roberts Rules and how AA utilizes them in our fellowship by making sure 
that our spiritual principles are added to them.   

The SENY budget did not pass in January and is out for review on a few items and will be voted 
on again at the March meeting. 

The March SENY Area Meeting is Delegate’s Day of Sharing, and I plan on attending in Person. 

The SENY Convention is coming up March 21st-23rd and I have registered for the weekend and 
the banquet, and I am very much looking forward to the event. 

Thank you all, and I look forward to seeing everyone again soon. 

Best Regards, Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


